THE HALLMARK FOUNDATION

TWENTY-FIFTH AND McGEE STREETS

KANSAS CITY 41, MISS®URI THE WHITE HOUSE
January 12, 1960 Jay 1y 11 M 60
SAMUEL A. MONTAGUIL RECEWED

My dear Mr. President:

For the past two months, I have been quietly organizing

a Greater Kansas City People-to-People Council. Unless
something unforeseen develops, the Council will be formally
organized on January 21, 1960.

When this Council comes into being, it will be because of
the support given it by Mr. Joyce C. Hall, President of
the Foundation. Because of his faith in your People-to-
People Program, I was permitted to work out the details
and meet with the various leaders in the Kansas City area
to interest them in the project.

Mr. Hall is not aware that I am writing you; however, 1
thought that you would like to know of his personal interest
in your People-to-People Program.

Sincerely yours,
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The President

The White House
Washington 25, D. C.
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